
FORUM REPORT 

     Recently I have been visiting Zoom meetings. I have really enjoyed sharing 
information about the Forum and sharing meetings with groups outside the Salt 
Lake City Area.


     I mostly share about the wonderful information available in the Forum. There is 
information on Al-Anon groups, Alateen groups, Adult children groups, and 
information about world service. I have learned a lot about what happens at world 
service that I didn’t know. The Forum  gives suggestions on meeting topics and 
even asks for sharings from anyone who who would like to become published in 
the Forum. 


      In the back of the Forum, or on the website, you can find out how to 
subscribe to this meeting in your pocket. (The Forum) The Forum also comes in 
Spanish and French and is only $11.00 for a whole year subscription.


     At the Spring Assembly I will also bring my extra copies of the Forum to give 
away and share with any GR’s.


     Thanks for all you do Lynnette.


      Lee Oikle 
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